NOTICE

No. 4/1-2016 TE Dated, Panchkula, the: 14.02.2022

In continuation of notice no. 4/1-2016 TE dated 10.02.2022
regarding schedule of interviews (14.02.2022, 15.02.2022 and 17.02.2022) for
SCERT Haryana, Gurugram, it is informed that the scheduled interviews have

been postponed till further orders due to unavoidable administrative reasons.
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